NORTHWEST MICROMINERAL NEWS

August 25, 1972
Dear Micromineralogist's,

We would like to thank those who have returned the cards indicating when
they will be able to work at our booth at the Northwest Federation show in
Portland, Oregon on September 2, 3 and 4. Those who have signified their
willingness to help out, will find a schedule showing the hours they will
be expected to work included in this mailing. Some hours could still use
additional help, if others find they will be able to come, or will have some
time free from their other activities, do let DIr. George Williams know so that

he can schedule you.

The next field trip for our group will be September 23rd to get some
Osumilite, The leader will be Harold Dunn; who tells us that the party will
leave Frog Camp at about nine on Saturday morning. Frog Camp is located on the
¥e¥enzie Pass Highway in Oregon, some 70 miles east of I-5 at Eugene. Take a
lunch and rock hammer. One or two single-jacks and chisel is enough for all, It
is a seven mile hike with elevations from just under 5,000' to right on 6,000"',
Water is available at the collecting site. If you plan to camp overnight, Harold
suggests Scott Lake, a mile or so further east than Frog Camp. Because the lo-
cation is in the Wilderness Area it is necessary for Harold to obtain an entry
permit snecifying exactly how many will be going. He asks that you either con-
tact him during the Portland Show or send him a card to reach him no later than
September 20th if you wish to be included. His address is: Harold Dunn, Mohawk
Star Route, Springfield, Oregon 97477.

As many of you know, at our Swap meeting and Salmon Feed at Raymond, Wash-
ington in July, it was determined that a better date for our meeting in Forest
Grove, Oregon this fall will be October 28 and 29. A room for the meeting has
been confirmed at Pacific University. More details in a later bulletin, but do

hold that weekend free for our meeting,

We want to welcome another new member farmily:

Mr. and Mrs. Ed (and Veda) Munk
2907 15th Street
Yernon, B. C, Canada

SEE YOU AT THE NWFMS SHOW ON SEPT. 2, 3 & 4 AT PORTLAND

l.ee Kendall, Editor




